
This bill is rather poorly thought out.  We do not need a hodge-podge of different rules for the state of Oregon.  The State pre-
exemption rule was a good rule and there is no need to change it.  People that carry concealed are thoroughly vetted to obtain the 
license in the first place and there is no reason to increase the fees.  Criminals will do whatever they want in any event.


